March 17, 2020

We wanted to reach out to let you know that amidst a time
resilience only come where things are uncertain, we are still open and here to
from having been given  S€TVE You. Due to the increasing demand of our natural

Persistence and

the chance to work dried fruits, our lead times are steadily increasing. If you
through difficult don’t have an immediate need, but plan to order in the near
problems. future, please reach out so that we can work with you and

Gever Tl ensure that you receive your product on time.

Cherry blooms are in full swing! We are very excited about the
upcoming harvest. Although we have been slightly affected by the mid-
March rains, we should be expecting fresh cherries by May 1st! More
updates on our crop to come as our cherries continue to grow.



